
 

    

 
 

OFSTED 

On Monday the 26
th

 March 2012 at 7.30 am Ofsted arrived to inspect the nursery.  

This was an unannounced inspection.  

 

The nursery was given 17 separate judgements all of which were 

means Outstanding, in addition to a judgement of overall 

 

We are all very proud of this achievement.  The full report will be on the Ofsted 

website within the next few weeks.  We have copies for all parents but if you require 

any further copies please let us know.

 

Parent’s Evening 

Thank you to all parents that attended our parent’s evening yesterday.

It is great to have the opportunity to talk to everyone without the 

We hope that you found the evening useful as well as enjoyable.

 

Easter Break 

The nursery will be closed on Friday 6

again on Monday 16
th

 April.

 

Rainbow Room 

Unfortunately today is Lauren’s last 

holiday rep abroad which is very exciting for her and a wonderful opportunity.    She 

has a great relationship with all of the children, staff and parents.  We will all miss her 

very much and wish her well.

 

 

Happy Easter to you all.  We hope you like your gifts!

Kind regards 

Sarah, Anneli and all the staff

 

 

 

 

 

             Friday 

March 2012 at 7.30 am Ofsted arrived to inspect the nursery.  

This was an unannounced inspection.   

The nursery was given 17 separate judgements all of which were Grade 1

, in addition to a judgement of overall Outstanding.

We are all very proud of this achievement.  The full report will be on the Ofsted 

w weeks.  We have copies for all parents but if you require 

any further copies please let us know. 

Thank you to all parents that attended our parent’s evening yesterday. 

It is great to have the opportunity to talk to everyone without the morning rush!

We hope that you found the evening useful as well as enjoyable. 

The nursery will be closed on Friday 6
th

 April until Friday 13
th

 April.  We are open 

April. 

Unfortunately today is Lauren’s last day at the nursery.  She is leaving to work as a 

holiday rep abroad which is very exciting for her and a wonderful opportunity.    She 

has a great relationship with all of the children, staff and parents.  We will all miss her 

very much and wish her well. 

Happy Easter to you all.  We hope you like your gifts! 

Sarah, Anneli and all the staff 

 

Friday 6
th

 April 2012 

March 2012 at 7.30 am Ofsted arrived to inspect the nursery.  

Grade 1 which 

Outstanding. 

We are all very proud of this achievement.  The full report will be on the Ofsted 

w weeks.  We have copies for all parents but if you require 

morning rush! 

April.  We are open 

day at the nursery.  She is leaving to work as a 

holiday rep abroad which is very exciting for her and a wonderful opportunity.    She 

has a great relationship with all of the children, staff and parents.  We will all miss her 


